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Dear Chair Ed Scofield.

So it’s perfectly clear, I have NEVER threatened a lawsuit against the county in reference to the ranch house project or issues with the property. I
was very surprised to just now go through the agenda for tomorrow and see this as part of the agenda! This is clearly misrepresentation from

County Counsel.

County Counsel has tried to tie my representation for disputing issues with the Ranch House project to the ongoing legal discussions in reference to
my personal property.

I'm committed to continue working with County Staff and the Board in creating reasonable solutions to the issues associated with the Ranch House
that I've brought to the attention of both the Board and Senior County staff.

Respectfully,

Sent from my iPhone





